St Patrick's Sports Newsletter



This Month's News

Dear Parents/Carers.

Welcome to the monthly St Patrick's Sports Newsletter.

We can't wait to share with you all the amazing sporting achievements of our wonderful children. We will be letting you know about all the events that happen here in school but please get in touch if your child has shown amazing effort in sport outside of school. We would love to know what they have been up to and we would really enjoy sharing their success stories in future newsletters! If you have anything you would like to share, please send details to year2@st-patricks-pri.lancs.sch.uk and we can celebrate their achievements!

Special mention

Young Leaders Award

Well done to our Y5/Y6 sports leaders who have just completed their training. The children took part in 3 sessions with Scott Wilcock and they are now ready to run their own lunchtime clubs for the younger children. Well done to all involved!

Important Dates

February

12th- 19th- Half term

21st - School opens

24th- 'Cross Curricular Orienteering' installed in school

March

15th, 16th, 17th, 18th - Bikeability for Y5

(Separate letter to follow)

February 2022





All children are welcome to join training for Heysham Atoms rugby team. Information can be found above.

St Patrick's Sports Newsletter



February 2022

Well done Year 5!

We have been so impressed with year 5's efforts during swimming lessons this half term and so have the swimming instructors! The swimming teacher at Salt Ayre commented on how well behaved the Y5 children were and said she wished 'every school would have manners as good as those of the children at St Patrick's!' Well done to the whole of Year 5! Keep up the good work!

After school sports clubs (Mr Donlon)

Monday: Y5/Y6 football team training

Tuesday: Y1/Y2 sports

Wednesday: Y4 sports club

Thursday: KS2 basketball

Friday: KS2 sports

Cross-curricular orienteering

We have recently signed up to a new resource for KS2. Cross-Curricular Orienteering helps schools unlock an active learning world where children practise their skills in any subject area whilst ON THE MOVE. We can't wait to give it a go in our PE lessons/sports clubs.



Key Contacts



Mr Bellhouse-

year2@st-patricks-pri.lancs.sch.uk

PE superstars

Well done to the following children who have really impressed their teachers in PE lessons this month!

EYFS- Maisie -For showing amazing bravery.

Y1- <u>Julia-</u> For her all round brilliance in PE lessons.



Y2- <u>Layla</u>- For brilliant throwing and catching skills.

Y3- <u>Teddie</u>- For incredible progress during swimming lessons.

Y4- <u>Anthony</u> - For creating a fantastic sequence in gymnastics lessons.

Y5- Andy- For showing amazing progress during swimming lessons.

Y6- <u>Indiana</u>- For superb aggression and determination in rugby lessons.

Quote of the month

"All children need is a little help, a little hope and someone who believes in them"